
 

From: Peter White [mailto:peterwww@btinternet.com]  

Sent: 08 December 2014 10:40 

Subject: Welford-on-Avon Neighbourhood Plan Consultation 

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

  

I am writing to you and/or your organisation as one of the consultees listed by Stratford-on-
Avon District Council to review the Welford-on-Avon  Neighbourhood (Development) Plan 
which is attached. 

  

The consultation formally runs from 10th December 2014 to 31st January 2015 and you are 
invited to formally comment on the plan as part of this statutory process prior to the plan 
being submitted to Stratford-on-Avon District Council. 

  

You can provide your feedback either by email to info@welforward.org.uk or by returning a 
copy of the attached feedback form to: 

  

Vanessa Lowe, Clerk to Welford-on-Avon Parish Council, The Headland, Headland Road, 
Welford-on-Avon, CV37 8ER. 

  

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

Peter White 
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